BUSINESS: GENERAL
MANAGEMENT:

EVENING, MBA

Admissions to the Business: General Management: Evening, MBA
have been suspended as of fall 2021 and will be discontinued as of
fall 2025. If you have any questions, please contact the department
(https://business.wisc.edu/graduate/mba/).

Students currently in the program will be supported and able to complete
the program; however, no new students will be allowed to enroll. The
School of Business now offers a reimagined part-time MBA offering, the
Professional MBA (http://guide.wisc.edu/graduate/business-school-wide/

business-general-management-mba/business-general-management-
professional-mba/), which pairs online learning with in-person classes one
weekend a month.
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